From:
Sent: 26 July 2017

To: LDF
Cc:
Subject: Peel Hall Satnam proposed development

| am dismayed that satnam have once more appealed the planning decision rejecting their proposed development.
It is clear that satham will keep submitting applications to develop this site until they are successful and despite the
multitude of legitimate reasons to reject their proposal.

Satnam are only interested in profit and not the local environment or residents.

The traffic congestion alone should be sufficient grounds to refuse major development of Peel Hall. We have lived
here for nearly 30 years and seen how traffic volumes have massively increased over time. We now suffer daily
traffic jams at peak times due to the increased development in this area. We would also lose one of the few
remaining public spaces including the well used football fields which satnam intend to use as the main access and
which they do not even own !!

| urge you to forcibly reject this or any future application by satnam.

Yours,






